
Parents as Partners  
Polzeath - Nursery Spring Term   

Week beginning: 01/07/19 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week: We have had lots of fun playing in the garden in the nice weather and we will be getting 
the paddling pool out towards the end of the week. The school starters have enjoyed going to meet 
their new teachers and playing in their new classroom with their Reception buddies again. With Mrs 
Andrews we have enjoyed counting sea creatures and writing the correct number to match, our 
number formation is fantastic! Our letter of the week is o, our number of the week is 8 and our 
shape of the week is a pentagon. We have been exploring these through write dance, number/shape 
sense and through our daily activities. Towards the end of the week, in Jigsaw, we are going to be 
talking about growth and change.  
 
Sun cream and hats: Please apply sun cream before your child comes to nursery. We would like to 
avoid sun cream being brought in due to allergies. Could you also provide a named sun hat for your 
child. Thank you.  
 
Sickness and diarrhoea: Just a reminder that you need to wait 48 hours before returning to 
nursery after the last episode of sickness or diarrhoea.  
 
Lunchboxes: Please could you make sure that you cut up any food for your child’s lunch before 
bringing to nursery. Thank you.  
 
Egg allergy: We have a child in nursery who has an egg allergy. Please can you be thoughtful as to 
what you put in your child’s lunchbox, egg sandwiches may not be the best idea! Thank you for your 
understanding.  
 
P.E.: On a Wednesday morning it is P.E. in the hall with Mrs Ridpath. Please can you make sure your 
child is wearing appropriate clothing - no skirts, dresses, tights or long flowing tops. Thank you.  
 
Earrings: Please only wear small stud earrings and please do not wear them on a Wednesday for PE. 
Please cover earrings if they cannot be removed for PE. Thank you.  
 
Learning Journeys: You will be able to download you child’s learning journey from tapestry directly, 
however this needs to be done by Friday 19th July. Any queries please see me.  
 
Summer Fayre: On Wednesday 3rd July please collect your child as usual if your child attends for 
the morning session only. Children who stay all day will need to be collected at 12.15pm for a picnic 
lunch with parents. Unfortunately there will be no afternoon session for this day. Sorry for any  
inconvenience caused.   
 
Reading Karate: Well done to everyone who got a new reading karate belt last week: 
Green belt: Adele 
Blue: Logan (2nd blue belt!) 
Purple belt: Riley 
 
Diary Dates 
Weds 3rd July           Summer Fayre - NO PM NURSERY Morning children to be collected as 
                                        usual or at 12.15pm for a picnic lunch with parents      
Weds 10th July          Open afternoon for Nursery and Reception 2.30pm - 4pm  
Weds 24th July          End of term 
Weds 4th Sept           Inset Day 
Thurs 5th Sept           Back to school        
 
As always, please feel free to come and see us with any comments or questions.  
 
The Nursery Team 
 
 




